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Year 5 National Portrait Gallery Trip 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
To support our learning about Tudors and how they are represented in their 

portraits, we will be visiting the National Portrait Gallery on Thursday 14th March.  

 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am sharp. We will take the train from Lee Station to 

Charing Cross and walk to the Gallery from there. Children need to wear their 

school uniform, comfortable shoes and a light jacket in case of rain.  

 

Children in both classes will need a packed lunch and water for this trip. If you 
would like to order a packed lunch with the school kitchen for this trip, please 

complete this form by midday on Thursday 29th February.    
 

As always, we would be grateful for any volunteers on the day of the trip. If you are 
able to support, please email hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk or let your child’s 
class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
Mrs Franklin and Miss Farmer 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/miZyaJVHzx
mailto:hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk

